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WELCOME BACK YEAR 5! 
 

This week Year 5 spent a few wet but fun days at Sayers Croft. Working together they  

completed enjoyable tasks such as rope challenge, orienteering, nature detectives  

and Year 5’s favourite, raft building! 

 

The staff on the trip and the staff at Sayers Croft were impressed with their ‘have a go’ attitude,  

manners and ability to solve problems. Our thanks to Miss Steerwood, Mrs Regan and Mrs Dunne  

for accompanying the children.  

ANCHOR BOOK WINNERS 
 

Congratulations to the following children who received  

Headteacher Awards this week: 

 

  Year 6  Daisy Howe, Becky Pidwell and Niamh Flaherty 

  Year 4  Aurora Neri and Matthew Rutherford 

  Year 3  Archie Charge and Lara Corpuz 

  Year 2  Jamie Thornton and Aidan Dunn 

  Year 1  Sophie Collis and Emily Cieslak 

  Reception Braeden Currie and Eva Nader  



REMINDER 

WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO 

 
The photographer is coming to school on Wednesday 24th May to take a whole school photograph  

after the drop in sessions. Please would you ensure your child is wearing the correct Summer uniform. 

PARENT DROP IN REMINDER 
Please would you ensure that you have returned your Parent Drop In reply slip to the class teacher  

in preparation for the Drop In sessions next Tuesday and Wednesday. 

POLITE REMINDER 
For the safety of everyone, please would you ensure that children do not ride scooters or bikes whilst  

on school premises and do not climb on any of the equipment. 

YEAR 1 ASSEMBLY 
 

Today’s Year 1 assembly was based on our topic Holidays and Holy Days. They had painted beautiful pictures  

of their holidays and shared family memories. We then thought about Holy Days, in particular Pentecost.  

Some of the children acted out the story and others read prayers. The assembly finished with a final hymn, 

‘Share the Light of Jesus’ which was signed. Mrs Rayner was very proud of every one of them! 

.  

 



CALLING ALL BUDDING  

ACTORS AND ACRESSES!  
 

The Leatherhead Pantomime will shortly be casting children for this year’s Christmas show,  

Jack and the Beanstalk. Dance and performance is not essential and they would consider  

anybody who has a winning smile and a willingness to perform on the big stage! 


